
 

 

 

D.O.No.F.AIU/RES/QASPIR/2020 

March 23, 2020 

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director, 

Greetings from AIU! 

As a strategy for preparing Faculty Members to be equipped with skills of dealing 

with unforeseen challenges such as one we are facing today in the name of 

COVID-19, Quality Assurance Strategic Planning Institutional Research 

(QASPIR), an International Consultancy Specialising in Quality Assurance, 

Program Accreditation, and Student Success based in United Kingdom , is 

organizing an Online Workshop - Online Learning for Faculty: what you need to 

know and prepare for a successful transition of your curriculum at 9.00 a.m on 

March 31, 2020. The Workshop aims to provide training to the faculty members to 

deliver/transact Curriculum online. The Workshop will be executed through 

Livestorm Webinar by using a special Learning Management System (LMS) 

software for supporting the learners with workshop materials and engage them 

meaningfully.  

As a response to the call of QASPIR seeking AIU Collaboration in disseminating 

information to member universities, we circulate this information. This is an 

opportunity to acquire the knowledge and skills of delivering the curriculum 

online, especially during a time when normal transaction of curriculum is affected 

due to some unavoidable circumstance. The details of the Workshop can be 

accessed from the Website: https://qaspir.com/online-learning-workshop/. The 

Workshop is based on following three critical components:  

 Planning for Online Delivery 

 Student Engagement for Online Learning 

 Evaluating and Assessing Online Learning 

The Universities/Higher Education Institutions are requested to give it wider 

publicity and inform their interested faculty members to register through the 

aforementioned website.  

 

 With kind regards, 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 
(Pankaj Mittal) 

 

 

The Vice Chancellors/Directors of Member Universities. 

https://qaspir.com/online-learning-workshop/

